FAO: Bob Neville

Dear Bob

I refer to your letter (by email) dated 13.02.2017 consulting the County Council as Mineral and Waste Planning Authority on planning application no. 16/02622/F.

This proposed development would not adversely affect significant mineral resources; and it does not have any waste planning implications for Oxfordshire.  The County Council therefore has no minerals or waste planning comments to make on this application.

Regards

Peter Day

Minerals & Waste Policy Team Leader

Oxfordshire County Council, Planning Regulation, Environment & Economy, County Hall, New Road, Oxford, OX1 1ND
